

Dear Friends of Habitat for Humanity of Louisa County,

With winter in the rearview mirror, we kicked off the 2021 construction season this week with a repair project for Louisa County resident Anthony Lomax.



The core repair team of 8 skilled volunteers completed the first project under our new Home Repair program. Between March 9th and 11th, the team dismantled an old aluminum ramp and then replaced the front and back porches and steps.

The team also installed a storm door and then power washed the siding on Anthony's house.

Anthony, who lives in the western part of the county near Zion's Crossroads, had applied for the repair program pilot in the Fall and was approved in late December.



As always, providing this opportunity to a family would not be possible without the support of the Louisa County community as well as others in Virginia and beyond. Whether volunteers, businesses, contractors, churches, foundations or donors, every contribution of time, materials, services, and financial support help us achieve the mission of providing a hand up to those in need.

We greatly appreciate your contributions that make these activities possible.

To those who have donated before, please stand with us again. To others who support the idea that "Everybody deserves a safe, affordable place to live", consider donating today. To the businesses, churches and community organizations who have stood with us before or are interested in joining the mission to provide "A hand up, not a hand out", invest in our work with a donation.

Thank you for being a part of this mission.

The Volunteers of Habitat for Humanity of Louisa County

Give the Gift of Home Today

DONATE NOW

VOLUNTEER



|NPO_NAME|
|NPO_ADDRESS|
www.hfhlouisa.org
contact@hfhlouisa.org
(540) 967-0486
Email not displaying correctly?
View it in your browser
Unsubscribe



